
ANNOUNCEMENT

In view of Memorandum Circular No. 05 dated 23 August
2022, suspending work in government offices in the National
Capital Region, including the provinces of Cavite, Laguna,
Rizal, Bulacan, Zambales, and Bataan on 23 August 2022,
effective 1:00 P.M., until 24 August 2022, the Board of Foreign
Service Examinations (BFSE) announces the postponement
of the 2021/2022 Foreign Service Officer Examinations (FSOE)
Written Test, which was originally scheduled on 24 to 26 August
2022, to 25 to 27 August 2022.

Arrangements previously conveyed to the examinees
(including the time, venue, and Test Guidelines) remain
unchanged, except for the dates of the conduct of the Test.
END.


